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WOKINGHAM COPY.

Enclosure. 19th Pebruery, 1941.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of
the 30th November }aét respecting the steamer
"CAFRERA", snd in compliance with your request
I enclose a printof the midship section
showlng the scantlings of the vessel, and shall
be glad if you will return the same to this
office when i‘ox"warding your report on the case. :

Two copies of the drilling sheet i
are also enclosed. |

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully, /

Clerk to the
Classification Commlittee,

A. W. Baglesome, Esq.,
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